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Reliability Report Last Month 

 

GRPU had ten outages last month. Highlighted below is an outage caused by a vehicle where a 

car went off the road and pushed a transformer completely off its base. The power was still on and 

partially exposed where the transformer was originally located. When line crews arrived, they shut 

off the power and made the repair. GRPU wants to remind the public how important it is to stay 

away from any power lines and electrical equipment, especially when parts are damaged.   

 

Figure 1: Vehicle Caused Outage 



 
 

 

Figure 2: Outage Information by Type 

 

Electric Load Graph Last Month 

The Monthly Peak was 23,770 kW on Dec 18th. The battery was dispatched that morning which 

helped reduce the load. 

 

Figure 3: 23,770 kW 12/18 at 11:30 AM 



 
 

 
Figure 4: NEMMPA Load with Battery 

 
  



 
 

NEMMPA vs. non-NEMMPA Peak Last Month 
The attached graph shows the aggregated NEMMPA peak versus non-NEMMPA peak. 

 
Figure 5: NEMMPA Peak -vs- non-NEMMPA 

  



 
 

Effective Wholesale Electric Power Rate Last Month 

The attached graph shows the effective wholesale electric rate. 

 

Figure 6: Wholesale Power Effective Elect Rate 

  



 
 

Capital and Operations Project Summary 

 

 
 
 


